10-001
COMMENT
CL-06215

From: Dave Schlute <dschlute@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 12:42 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I am referencing RIN 3038-AC61. Hello, my name is David Schlute and I am writing to you to keep the
current leverage for forex trading the same. I believe that these proposed regulations will so significantly
change the leverage factor as to eliminate the forex trading opportunity for many individual traders. In
addition, those wishing to trade forex with any meaningful leverage would have to seek alternatives
outside of the United States if those avenues would even be available to U.S. customers.

If you need to contact me feel free to at dschlute(@gmail.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Dave Schlute

Dave Schlute
email: dschlute@gmail.com
phone: (714) 791-3183




